
Attention, esteemed candidates, 

We are delighted to announce a significant development regarding the fee structure for the ECPHM 

(Executive Certificate Programme in Hospital Management) registration. The institute has taken a 

commendable step by granting a 20% fee relaxation exclusively for government medical officers. This 

remarkable opportunity is designed to facilitate and encourage participation from this Programme. 

By offering this substantial discount, we aim to facilitate their engagement in the ECPHM and foster a 

collaborative environment for the advancement of porcine hospital management. 

We invite all eligible government medical officers to seize this exceptional opportunity and register for 

the ECPHM. This is a chance to enhance your knowledge, network with experts, and stay at the 

forefront of advancements in porcine health management. Don't miss out on this remarkable offer, as 

it will undoubtedly benefit both your professional growth and the well-being of the porcine 

population. 

Wishing you all the best in your registration process and your future endeavours in porcine hospital 

management. 

Regards 

Team IIM Raipur 


